
Andrew Walton
Steep Falls
LD 1612
Senator Nangle, Rep Crafts and members of the Transportation committee,
My name is Andrew Walton from Steep Falls(Standish). I urge the committee to vote 
not in favor of this bill. The MaineDOT does not need to be told to issue a request for 
RFPs as any railroad operator can submit a proposal to use the unused state owned 
rail corridors. This is evident by the proposal by Maine Switching Services on the 
lower road recently and the still forth coming Conway Scenic Railway on the 
Mountain Division. 
This bill is intended to delay all trail until rail progress and waste MaineDOTs time. 
Thank you for your time.
Andrew Walton


